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THE EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH OF BRITT 
810 2nd Ave. NW, Britt, IA  50423  

Church Office—641-843-3861 
Website:  www.brittfreechurch.com    

Wifi: EFC Guest Wifi Password: brittfree82 
Senior Pastor—Steve Couch—brittfreechurch.steve@gmail.com—641-860-9932 

Youth Director—Chas Wyatt—brittfreechurch.chas@gmail.com—605-376-4806 

Interim Worship Director—Ellen Beery—brittfreechurch.ellen@gmail.com—951-317-9200 

Office Staff—Cherlyn Johnson, Katrina Peterson—brittfreechurch@gmail.com—843-3861 

Custodian—Tom Kardoes—515-320-3349 

 
 

PRAYER NEEDS 

  

 REMINDERS  

 
SUNDAY  2-12   Communion 
 Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:45 a.m. 
 Sunday School—9:00 a.m.   
 Prayer with Ushers—9:30 a.m.  
 Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m. 
  Westview Service—3:00 p.m. 
  

TUESDAY  2-14 

  Community Prayer—Noon     

 

WEDNESDAY  2-15    
  Women’s Bible Study—9:30 a.m. 
  AWANA/Truth Seekers—3:45-5:00 p.m.  
  Middle School Youth Group—6:30-7:30  
  High School Youth Group—7:30-8:30 
 

Please pray for: 
•For our Nation moving ahead from the midterm elections 
•Service Men & Women, Police Officers, Firemen and First Responders 
•Missionaries/Ministries with special focus on Wings of Refuge 
•Pastor Steve & Carol Couch 
•Chas & Nicole, William and Daisy Wyatt  
•Les & Ellen Beery 

Please pray for these people with health issues or other concerns: 

  Doug Kneisel             Ramona Carlson  Dan Smith Kingston  Krumwiede  
  Vicki Braadland        Gail Parker     Rita Fox                     Jan Charbonneaux  
  Amy Chase   Paul Delger Rick Johnson Family of Mike Ringham 

 
 

 
 

Options for Giving: 

• Offering Boxes mounted near back of Sanctuary & on the rolling mailboxes in the Foyer 

• Online Giving — www.brittfreechurch.com/give/  

• Mail a check (address below) 

• If you want to give to the Benevolence Fund, please indicate accordingly when you give. 
           Weekly Budget:  $8,700                                Giving Last Week—General Fund  $6,701.20 

GIVING  

OPPORTUNITIES 
   
THURSDAY  2-16   
   Women’s Bible Study—6:30 p.m. 
 

SUNDAY  2-19    
 Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:45 a.m. 
 Sunday School—9:00 a.m. 
 Prayer with Ushers—9:30 a.m.  
 Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m. 
   
AWANA Cookies This Week:  2-15 
    Beth Rasmussen, Kim McNeese &  
    Vicki Swanson 
 

Youth Group Snacks This Week:  2-15 
    Vana Kruger, Connie Swanson &  
    Melanie Holtan 

 

WE ARE GROWING THE AUDIO/VIDEO TEAM  
Do you have interests and talents in this area? Get involved with the Tech 
ministry here at Britt Free Church. We will train you! In a short period of time, 
you could be serving in the sound booth, running lyrics, camera and sound. 
Contact Ellen Beery or drop by the sound booth after a service for more  
information. 

GRACIOUS PARENTING CONFERENCE 
Our goal for this conference is to reach out to the community and provide 

training in Gracious Parenting for families.  Gracious 
parenting begins with understanding the grace of 
God, which then flows into your use of words, ac-
tions, and discipline within the family and community 
of believers.  We are hoping this will help parents 
become gracious parents. 
 

Date:  Saturday, February 25, 2023 
Time:  9-5:30  Lunch and Supper served 

Location:  Britt Free Church 
Registration:  Online 
www.smile.breezechms.com/form/28da10 

THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO HAVE  SIGNED UP TO MAKE 
COOKIES/BARS FOR YOUTH GROUP 
There will be a reminder in the bulletin listing the people who are down to 
provide for the week ahead.  The cookies/bars can be left in the church 
kitchen before AWANA on the day you are scheduled. If you have questions, 
you can contact Chris McNeese (641-860-1698). 

BAPTISM SUNDAY—FEBRUARY 26TH 
If you are interested in being baptized or would like more information, you 
can call the church office or talk to Pastor Steve.   

COMMUNITY SUPPER—FEBRUARY 22—4:30-6:30 P.M.  
If you would like to help, you can sign up online with the link that has 
been emailed out or call the church office and we will help you get signed 
up.   

COMING SOON—Grief Share classes will begin again on March 21st 
from 6:30—8:00 p.m. for a period of 10 weeks.  You may contact Marty or 
Linda Krebs (515-341-4975) for more information.  


